
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
ENGINEERING DESIGN SERVICES 

RFQ  DS FEMA-1 
 
New Hanover County Schools (NHCS), located in Wilmington, North Carolina, has received funds 
through the Federal Emergency Management (FEMA) Public Assistance Grant program and is 
soliciting services of qualified engineering consultants for design of new field lighting at the Hoggard 
High School baseball field, 4305 Shipyard Blvd, Wilmington, NC. Interested firms may obtain a Project 
Announcement and instructions for responding at the following web address: 
https://www.nhcs.net/divisions/operations/facility-planning-and-construction/bid-information .  The 
Response Forms along with the required documentation of qualifications, and experience must be 
received by 5:00 p.m. on Thursday, May 19, 2022. 
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